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East Catholic High School Demolition

The Archdiocese of Detroit is about to commence demolition of the East Catholic High
School. This project will occur in bwo phases. The first phase will be to remove any
environmental issues beginning on January 16, 2012 with completion expected about
February 15, 2012

The second phase is the demolition of the building which will begin about February 20,
2012 and will be complete about April 30, 2012. Upon completion the site will be cleaned |
up and seeded for grass.

An effort will be made to minimize the inconvenience to area residents. Should you have a |
complaint or question, please notify the contact listed below.

Frank MacDonell
Archdiocese of Detroit

1234 Washington Bivd.
Detroit, Michigan 48203 ¢
(313) 237 5845




